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I am very much AGAINST this idea to turn our beautiful parks into homeless camps! The parks are
for people to use as recreation, NOT FOR HOMELESS CAMPS! And saying it is "temporary" is
laughable, that is what Mayor Hales said 6 years ago, when he let the homeless take over our
sidewalks with trash and filth. There is other city owned land.. use that for the "temporary"
homeless camps, LEAVE THE PARKS ALONE!
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